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April 2016
Merivale Bridge maintenance works
Queensland Rail is undertaking essential maintenance works on the Merivale Bridge over the Brisbane River.
Upcoming activities for this project include night works from Tuesday 3 to Thursday 5 May inclusive and from Monday 9 to Wednesday 11 May 2016 inclusive. 

	Location
	Dates and hours of work
	Type of work

	Merivale Bridge
Barge, South Brisbane side of the river
	· Tuesday 3, Wednesday 4 and Thursday 5 May 2016         
Nightly 10pm to 5am (the next morning) 
(over 3 nights)
and also
· Monday, 9, Tuesday 10 and Wednesday 11 May 2016         
Nightly 10pm to 5am (the next morning) 
(over 3 nights)

	· Access to rail corridor from Quay Street and Hope Street
· Vehicle movements
· Mobile lighting towers will be used during night works
· Use of large equipment and machinery

	Nearby residents and businesses may experience increased noise, lighting and construction activity in the area.  Access to local properties will be maintained at all times.
Queensland Rail is aware that such activities may cause temporary inconvenience to our valued neighbours. While every effort will be made to carry out these works with minimal disruption, Queensland Rail apologises for any inconvenience and thanks the local community for their cooperation during these important works.



For more information contact Queensland Rail on 13 16 17 (between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday) or email communityengagement@qr.com.au


Overview of planned works
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